



R AY M O N D  P L A N I N G  B OA R D 


June 5, 2024

Derek Ray

Cousins Development

Tenny Hill Estates


Dear Raymond planning board,


I’m writing this letter as a formal request to change some of the 
underground power on our approved subdivision at Tenny Hill Estates to 
poles and overhead wire. We had some complications beyond our control 
such as ledge, CMP requirements and so on.  We were able to get 
underground up Lilac lane which I believe is the most important part.  Since 
there are already poles all the way up Tenny Hill extension, we are 
requesting permission to continue those up that road two or three more 
poles and then go underground from there on in, if feasible. Thanks for 
your time and consideration.


Sincerely yours,


Derek Ray 


